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Dear advocates

The Chamber of Advocates of the Ra is pleased to invite
you to participate in the  trainings  of  november, 2014..

Taking into account the fact  that intensive trainings have
started from July 1, 2014, the Chamber of Advocates of
the RA  as a duty  will credit  12 training   academic hours
for  each advocate(advocate can fill 24 hours by his wish
).

Taking into account the fact that the training  will be held
at the end of the working day , the Chamber of 
Advocates  will provide the advocates with light food, tea
and coffee.

For registering  send message to the
e-mail  ani.gharibyan@advocates.am pointing  your
license number and the phone number.

P.S. According to the decision N.3/6-L, 05/02/2014
concerning  the training hours and the order,  the
participation in at least 3 training hours of deontology  is
obligatory.

 (http://advocates.am//images/palati_xorhrdi_voroshumner
/Voroshum-xorh-3-6-karg-verapatrastum.pdf )

Training coordinator of the

  Chamber of Advocates of the Ra

Ani Gharibyan

 ani.gharibyan@advocates.am
+37410 600 704

 BACK $(window).load(function(){ if(typeof $(".fb_comments_count").html() != "undefined" &&
parseInt($(".fb_comments_count").html()) != 0){ updateCommentsCount(window.location.href); } })

mailto:ani.gharibyan@advocates.am

